Chemical Safety and Hazard Investigation Board

OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

Memorandum
To: Board Members

From: Kara Wenzel, Acting General Counsel W

Cc: Leadership Team
Mark Kaszniak, Senior Recommendations Specialist

Subject:  Board Action Report — Notation Item 2017-53

Date: April 25,2017

On April 24, 2017, the Board approved Notation Item 2017-53, thereby designating
Recommendation 2008-01-1-CO-R17, to the American Public Power Association (from the Xcel
Energy Hydroelectric Plant Penstock Fire investigation (2008-01-1-CO)), with the status of
Closed — Acceptable Alternative Action.

Voting Summary — Notation Item 2017-50

Disposition: APPROVED
Disposition date: April 24, 2017

Approve Disapprove Calendar Not Date
Participating
M. Ehrlich X 4/21/2017
R. Engler X 4/24/2017
K. Kulinowski X 4/20/2017
V. Sutherland X 4/19/2017



